
Support HB1167 ~ Maryland Nondiscrimination in Health 
Care Coverage Act  

 

March 17, 2021 

 
Brigitta Mullican, 1947 Lewis Ave, Rockville, MD  20851- 
District 17 
 
Dear Delegate Cox and Health and Government 
Operations Committee 
 
Please support HB1167~ Maryland Nondiscrimination in 
Health Care Coverage Act 
 

This is a post-born Life bill that prevents insurance 
companies from denying coverage for life-sustaining care 
because of covid infections. 

 

All lives should be protected. I believe every Legislator 
should be protecting the right to live. Every life is precious.  
Each of us is alive because a loving mother gave birth and 
protected us. The unborn, young and seniors must 
continue to be protected. 

 


